From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 13 March 2024 12:34

To: Planning

Subject: FW: PLANNING APPLICATION 2023/5081/P

Daren Zuk Senior Planner Regeneration and Planning London Borough of Camden

From: Richard Cotton (Councillor) < Richard.Cotton@camden.gov.uk >

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 1:28 PM

To: Daren Zuk

Cc: Mark Duff Patricia Callaghan (Councillor)

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 2023/5081/P

Dear Darren Zuk,

PLANNING APPLICATION 2023/5081/P

I write to support the objection made by Mark Duff and Rosanna Falce of 8 Jeffreys Street, NW1 9PR.

This application compromises Mark and Rosanna's privacy by allowing a balcony to be constructed which will overlook their garden. They have also made the point that allowing this could set an unfortunate precedent. Furthermore, they were only made aware of this application, which so directly impacts upon their property, just before the deadline for comments.

Given their objection, I hope this application will be referred to the Planning Committee so that Mark and Rosanna can make their case for refusal.

Kind regards,

Richard

(Cllr) Richard Cotton Councillor for Camden Town ward

Advice Surgeries (Shared with Cllr Pat Callaghan)

1st Friday of each month from 6 pm at Castlehaven Community Centre, 23 Castlehaven Road, NW1 8RU

3rd Friday of each month from 6 pm at The Pirate Castle, 33 Oval Road, NW1 7EA

No appointment necessary

We are all faiths and none; We are many, we are One.